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The transfer station “Take it or Leave it” is a valuable place to recycle gently used household items, toys,
books, bric-a-brac, pictures videos and so on.

However, changes need to be made at the Transfer Station. Over time, people have been dropping off
many items that should be paid for. They are making their own decision that these are recyclable items.
These item prices have always been listed in our price list,

Every month, large loads of pure junk have to be taken to the bulk dumpster. This is material that we did
not get paid for and that increases the bulk dumpster use and cost.

This transfer station is a “pay as you go” system.

We do not have the capacity to handle furniture and large items of any kind. These items need to be
paid for if citizens want to bring them to the transfer station. Otherwise, they can bring them to a
charity or some other venue.

Monitors do their best to watch for “junk” being left in these areas but they cannot be everywhere.

Starting immaediately, no furniture of any kind is to be left in the recycle area. No large items of any kind
are to be left in the recycle area. These must be paid for and delivered by the citizen to the bulk
dumpsters. '

All electronics and appliances listed on the price list are paid items whether or not they work.

Other appliances and large metal items can be put in the metal dumpster at no cost.



